Lunar New Year Hot Lunch Special
“Kung Hei Fat Choy”

Lunar New Year is being celebrated during the week of February 5" this year. As
global learners we would like to acknowledge this cultural event with a special
Chinese meal for that week’s lunch if you would like to order.

The meal will be provided by “Thai Manao Restaurant” at the Corbett Center.
Your child will be able to order 2 chicken balls (sauce on the side), fried rice and 2
mini veggie spring rolls at the cost of $6.00. Orders and payments can be made
through school cash online on or before Wednesday, January 30"

School cash link: https://anglophonewest.schoolcashonline.com/

The meal will take place at lunch on Monday, February 4™

If you have any questions about the ingredients contained in the meal, please direct
your inquiries to Thai Manao Restaurant at 459-8818.
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